
 

            Round Denmark Race   

 
 

Notice #1 to GRDR25 competitors 
 
 
As you probably already know, Kuba in Polished Manx has difficulty reaching 
Aarhus for the start due to the weather earlier this week. 
In order to allow as many people as possible to complete GRDR25 - including 
Kuba - we might make it possible for a 2nd start option for Double Hand 
discipline. 
We will – depending on the progress for Polished Manx – take the final 
decision no later than Friday August 8th at 12:00. 
 
This second start option will – if so decided - be on Saturday August 9th no 
later than 17:00 – the exact time will be announced. 
 
It will still be the sailed time from start to finish that will be registered. 
The time limit will be unchanged compared to Race Instructions 9. 
If participants in the Double Hand discipline wish to use this start option 
instead of the scheduled start on Friday August 8th 17:00 - please let us know. 
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